
PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE
OEA/Ser.G

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CISC-604/11


27 October 2011
COMMITTEE ON INTER-AMERICAN SUMMITS MANAGEMENT
Original: Spanish

AND CIVIL SOCIETY PARTICIPATION

IN OAS ACTIVITIES
NOTICE

The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the permanent missions and, on instructions from Ambassador Luis Alfonso Hoyos Aristizabal, Permanent Representative of Colombia to the OAS and Chair of the Committee on Inter-American Summits Management and Civil Society Participation in OAS Activities (CISC), hereby advises them that the CISC meeting scheduled for Tuesday, November 1, will not be held.


The next meeting of the CISC is scheduled for Tuesday, December 6.  The order of business for the meeting will be distributed to the delegations in due course. 
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